
















Dear Susan,

Thank you so much for training Shri as a gentleman. Today three of my friends saw me on the corridor and said
“ If I want to have any kid it should be like shri” You don’t know how proud I was when Mani's friends who
attended the function (which Shri and Mani attended hosted by Mani’s boss, myself and Varsha did
not attend) see me and say it and they also say no wonder even your daughter will be well mannered.

Thank you so much all the credit goes to you, he was saying please and thank you and Mani's boss was really
astonished when she heard a 2 yr old boy saying it. Being born in India , and having cultural diversity Mani and
I were so worried how we will be bringing up the kids. My dad will say don’t worry they are in safe hands now
I understand what he really meant.

Thank you once again
Sumi/Mani
12/15/2009



January 23, 2002

To Whom It May Concern:

I have known Susan Kline since late autumn of 1993. She was referred to me
through the Child Care Council of Resource and Referral, and came with
impeccable references of recommendation from California to the state of
Kentucky. She has provided daycare for my two sons, ages 5 and 8 years, for
all of their short lives. She has always maintained a professional
atmosphere, while also being the most kind and attentive caregiver that
anyone could ever hope for in a child care provider.

Susan is reliable and dependable causing very little disruption in my life
as a working mom. Yet she has maintained an equal balance with her own
family obligations. She has juggled her children's doctor appointments and
handled stress admirably unruffled. Her oldest daughter, Amy had
appointment after appointment with Shriners Hospital; and yet all this was
handled with the utmost aplomb and dedication. She has conscientiously kept
her classes on childcare up to par, fitting them within her busy schedule.

The qualities I have observed in her as a mother to her own two daughters,
have gone a long way in reassuring me that my two sons are in the most
capable hands possible. Over these last few years, I have come into contact
with several different families that had two or more children under her
care. If I may so speak - all of us have been very pleased with Susan's
interaction with our children. She is a very dear and trusted person in our
daily lives. We trust her with life's most precious of gifts ... our own
children.

Sincerely,
Marjorie Lee Oliver


